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We have to say goodbye to Sharon this month as she has been offered an opportunity elsewhere that she feels will help her going forward, we wish her all the very best.   

We welcome Shannon to our team and she will be working in all different rooms throughout the nursery as she starts her apprenticeship with us. 

Pre School Leavers

We would like to wish all our children and parents who are leaving the nursery all the very best for the future.   We hope they all continue to thrive and enjoy their new schools. 

The Pre School leavers party is Saturday 11th July at The Fun Factory in Hampton from 09.30 to 11.30.  Please see Karen or the Pre School staff if you need any further information. 

Please ensure your final invoices are cleared by Friday 17th July 2015. 

Medicine – Can you please ensure that we have a labelled bottle of paracetamol or Calpol at nursery should you require us to administer this to your child. 

Sunny Weather - Please can you ensure that all children have a labelled bottle of sun cream and a sun hat so the children can play out and go on walks. 

The themes for this month are: Summer and School. 

Room 1: This month we will be looking at Summer Activities and some of us will be moving up to the next room.  We will be exploring lots of different texture such as ice and playdough and looking at our summer clothes.

Room 2: We will be exploring all about summer and talking about our themes.  We will be making pictures based on our themes and going on a summer walk. 
  
Room 3: We will be doing various activities to celebrate the summer and the holidays like making fruit ice Lollies and having a paddling pool day.  We will let you know the date so you don’t forget your costumes.  
  
Room 4:  We are looking at our theme summer and will be having a sports day, a picnic and a beach style day.  We are going to feed the ducks and will also have lots of messy play with ice cubes, water, sand and playdough. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Pre-school: We are setting up a pretend classroom in the home corner.  We are going to be talking about school and doing number and letter activities.   We will be playing with sand and water and making our summer display board.  We are going to the town park on a walk.  

2 Year Old Funding: 
Government funding is available for 2 year olds
who meet the qualifying criteria.  
If you think you may be eligible, please speak 
to Jenny or Katie or look on the Peterborough 
City Council Website under 2 year old funding. 

Nursery Invoices
July invoices have now been sent out.  Please ensure payments are made in full by the 21st of the month.  If you require any assistance please contact Jenny and she will happily help.  

Sainsbury’s Active kids Vouchers
Thank you for all your help with the collection of these, we have now sent off our order for some new items for the nursery.  
Change of address/contact information
Can we please remind you all to inform us as soon as possible when any of your contact information changes so we can update our records. Please feel free to tell us when you are at nursery or email jennythedaynursery@talktalk.net and we will update this for you. 

Language of the month: French

Many Thanks
Lynne - Nursery Owner



